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Greetings from Nsimbi Education Centre.

We hope all is well with everyone that end.

We have ended term one 2023 successfully with 500 pupils. Of these 44 are candidates for the primary leaving examination at the end of this year.
All has been going on well. The biogas project is also doing well.

In the course of the term, we managed to secure some funding from Nsimbi Education Centre Staff and Community Savings and Credit Society which has
enabled up to plaster both inside and outside the dormitory and to cement the floor.

| am sharing with you some photographs. | also have a short video which i have failed to upload but | can send it on WhatsApp on Mr. Carsten Bruun's
number and | will request him to kindly share it.

Our warmest regards to you all.

Regards,
Evelyn.



